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Undergraduate Program Changes 

TABLE ONE 

Bumpers College of Agriculture, Food and Life Sciences 

 

 Department of Agricultural and Extension Education 

ACETBS - BSA, Agricultural and Extension Education – Attachment 1A 

Proposal requests to drop AGME 4011 - Content for this course is integrated into Program 
Development course, and drop Special Topics, AGME 402V, as a course listed on the check sheet. 
Add AGED 2143 as a requirement for Agricultural Communications (ACOM) concentration - 
This is a new program introductory course designed to fill a void. Add AGED 4543 as a 
concentration elective for ACOM - This is a new course. Change CHEM 1074 to 1073 and change 
Electives total hours.  See Section V of Attachment 1A for more information. 

  ACOM-M – Agricultural Communications Minor – Attachment 1B 

Proposal requests to add AGED 2143 – Introduction to Agricultural Communications as required 
course, delete AGME 2903 – APPL Microcomputers, add AGED 4443 – Principles of Tech 
Change and AGED 4543 – Ag Publications as concentration electives. See Section V of 
Attachment 1B for more information. 

 Department of Animal Science 

  ANSCBS – BSA, Animal Science – Attachment 1C 

CHEM 1074 has been changed to CHEM 1073.  Since CHEM 1074 was a required course in our 
program, this change is necessary to correspond to the change of CHEM 1074 to CHEM 1073.  
The hours in the Physical and Biological Sciences area will change from 17 to 16.  The one hour 
reduction in Physical and Biological Sciences will become available as general electives, so hours 
in General Electives will change from 23-29 to 24 to 30. See Section V of Attachment 1C for 
more information. 

 

 

 



PAGE TWO 

Graduate School Program Changes 

TABLE TWO 

Department of Business Administration 

BADMPH – PhD, Business Administration – Attachments 2A and 2A-1 

The new Department of Supply Chain Management requests that a new concentration be approved 
for the Ph.D. in Business Administration currently in place in the Walton College.  Prior to the 
creation of the new department, students who were focused on logistics and supply chain 
management completed a customized marketing track in the PhD in Business Administration.  
With the creation of the new Department of Supply Chain Management, the faculty is prepared to 
formalize the Supply Chain Concentration. No other Ph.D. in Business Administration is currently 
found in the State of Arkansas so this is not a duplication of effort.  Furthermore, the degree is in 
high demand globally, both in academic institutions and in business operations.  See Section V of 
Attachment 2A and Attachment 2A-1 for more information. 

  


